
CRlS ALARCON Placerville 

Good afternoon Madam Chair & members of the Board of Supervisors. 

1 love our Wineries. 
1 love our local Wines. 

I love going to winery Events. 
I love sharing our quality wines with out-of-towners. 

I do not love, I can not support, 1 must object to the proposed WO as it is a subtle, but 
significant power grab! 

It snatches rights from local citizens and delivers them to private businesses. 
Inherent to this shift is an accompanying loss of fee revenues to the county. 

I do value the growing wine industry in El Dorado County almost as much as 1 do the 
rights of a neighborhood to determine what kind of place it is that they call Home, but 
not quite! 

I support the activities listed in the proposed WO, even if the activities listed are 
currently permissible today. This ordinance does not, so much, change the kind of 
marketing permitted at wineries, as it fundamentally shifts the oversight control away 
from those that are most effected by those activities. 

The proposal shifts those activities that are already available by Permit, to activities 
that are now a Right! 

The proposed WO shifts many of the current activities out of a category described as 
allowed "by permit" into the body of the definition of a winery. This effectively means 
that if a business meets the definition of a winery, then they have the "Right" to 
perform these activities. 

This differs from a Permit that requires public notice, community comment and forum 
to address community concerns. 

A great example of this distinction is the Casino. The Tribe had the "right" to a casino, 
and as such, the community had lost there right to have any say about their 
community. 

This is most certainly a subtle move, as it is very easy to overlook the significances of 
where the activity is listed within the Ordinance. 
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